

WILLINGHAM PARISH COUNCIL

Parish Council Office
Ploughman Hall
West Fen Road
Willingham
Cambridge CB24 5LP

Tel: 01954 261027

Email: clerk@willinghamparishcouncil.gov.uk

Co-option of a Parish Councillor

A casual vacancy has arisen on the Parish Council, due to a resignation. Since no electors have called for an election, the Council will fill this vacancy by co-option. It is hoped to do this at the meeting to be held on the 5th July 2023.

Anyone interested in becoming a Parish Councillor should contact the Clerk in the first instance for further information and/or an application form.

Applications for consideration need to be returned to the Clerk no later than noon on the 28th June 2023

Mandy Powell

Clerk

Willingham Parish Council

10th May 2023